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Nominations are now being accepted for the Joseph T. Cline Award honoring City
of Dayton employees for excellence in public service. Nominations must be received
by 5 p.m. on Monday, Oct. 22.

The award, named in honor of civic volunteer Joseph T. Cline, recognizes City of
Dayton employees who display extraordinary dedication in their work. Other civic
and community involvement may also be considered. Award winners receive $300
from an endowment established by the Cline family through The Dayton
Foundation.

To be eligible, nominees must be a current full-time or permanent part-time
employee, with a minimum of two years of City of Dayton employment. Winners
will be selected by a team of judges representing The Dayton Foundation and the
City of Dayton.

More information and nomination forms are available at
daytonohio.gov/clineaward. Forms are also available at Dayton City Hall (101 W.
Third St., Office of the City Manager, second floor). Completed forms may also be
emailed to cityhall@daytonohio.gov or mailed to: Office of Public Affairs/City of
Dayton/101 W. Third St./Dayton OH 45402.
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